
Hartness State Airport
Runway Safety and Apron Improvement Project
Project Information Meeting: July 28, 2015 at 6PM at the Hartness State Airport (15 Airport Road,
No. Springfield, VT).

VTrans  has  identified  several  safety  and  facility  improvements  at  the  Hartness  State  Airport.   These
include:
1. Correct Runway Safety Area (RSA) deficiencies for the currently non-standard RSA’s for Runways 05,

23, and 11 to meet FAA safety design standards
2. Vegetation removal within the protected Airspace Surfaces for Runways 05-23 and 11-29 to maintain

safe approaches for arriving and departing aircraft; and
3. Additional aircraft parking apron area to meet the anticipated demand for aircraft parking.

The project is currently in the early design phase, and the project team is completing the National
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) documentation.  This documentation includes: collection of existing
conditions data, evaluation of design alternatives, and analysis of resource impacts.  This information will
be presented at the July 28th project information meeting.
As a result of the NEPA process a preferred alternative will be selected and advanced through design and
construction.  A preferred alternative will be selected during the Fall 2015.
For additional information regarding this project, please contact the Project Outreach Manager,
Jacqueline Dagesse at jdagesse@eivtech.com or directly at 802-324-5522.


